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Harrison Hills City Board of Education
Special Meeting March 21, 2017

The Harrison Hills City Board of Education met in Special Session on
March 21, 2017 for the purpose of a community meeting concerning the
new school. The meeting was at 6:30 pm and held at the Harrison
Central Jr/Sr High School Auditorium. The following members were
present: Mrs. Kenny, Mr. Allen, Mr. Madzia, Mrs. Matter and Mr.

Watson.

Mrs. Kenny, president, led the board in the Pledge of Allegiance and
called the meeting to order.

Items by the Superintendent

Mrs. Snider welcomed those in attendance and turned the floor over to
Greg Galieti from SHP. Mr. Galieti then did a power point presentation
of the new building showing interior and exterior design and features of
the facility.

After his presentation, questions from the audience were answered.
Questions ranged from what type of materials were being used, how
many students will it hold and various safety items.

Adjourn

Mrs. Kenny made the motion, seconded by Mr. Allen, that the special
meeting of the board of education be adjourned. On roll call vote: Mr.
Madzia, yes; Mrs. Mattern, yes; Mr. Watson, yes; Mrs. Kenny, yes; Mr.
Allen, yes. The president declared the meeting adjourned.
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